

Joint New Hampshire- Massachusetts-Vermont Tree Fruit Twilight Meeting April 16, 2008

Many Thanks to Alyson's Orchard in Walpole, NH for hosting the Meeting and George Hamilton and Carl Majewski, UNH Extension, for organizing it



Opening announcements at the meeting.



Wes Autio of UMass demonstrates peach pruning



Bill Lord of UNH also shows how peaches should

be pruned



Alan Eaton of UNH discusses insect management



Presentations by Alan Eaton, Dan Cooley of UMass, and Lorraine Berkett of UVM, and others concluded the Twilight Meeting